
FINANCIAL FRONT

After a year of construction, our new 
branch on the northeast side of Fort 
Wayne at the corner of Maplecrest 
and Saint Joe Center Roads opened 
in mid-November, and we will begin 
to welcome visitors and members to 
our new corporate headquarters on 
Lima Road in Fort Wayne at the start 
of the new year.

The new branches were a necessary 
change to accommodate the 
changing banking habits of our 
members and to allow us more 
physical space to add staff to 
introduce new products and 
services to better serve your 
financial wellbeing. 

Both the Maplecrest and Corporate 
branches are open six days a week.

Lobby hours are Monday through 
Thursday 9:00-5:00, Friday 9:00-
6:00 and Saturday 9:00-1:00. 

The drive-up is open Monday through 
Thursday 8:30-5:30, Friday 8:00-
6:00 and Saturday 9:00-1:00.

Opening the new locations brought 
the closure of our Meijer in-store 
branches on Maysville Road/SR 
37 and Lima Road and our former 
corporate office on Spring Street.

SOUTHWEST FORT WAYNE 
BRANCH 

A third branch is also currently 
under construction at the corner of 
Jefferson Blvd. and Illinois Road in 
southwest Fort Wayne. 

This new branch is anticipated to 
open late Spring or early Summer of 
this year.

Watch for progress updates on our 
website and Facebook page.

WELCOME HOME: MAPLECREST BRANCH AND NEW 
CORPORATE HEADQUARTERS

Fort Financial participated in two 
initiatives this holiday season to give 
back to the community. 

For the third year, we partnered with 
Dana to support its annual Toys for 
Tots campaign and donated $1,000 to 
help Dana employees in Fort Wayne 
purchase toys for area children in need 
this Christmas.

Due to the overwhelming response 
from employees last year, Fort Financial 
once again adopted a Fort Wayne-
based military family this Christmas 
and purchased items from the family’s 
wish list along with gift cards to help 
brighten their holiday season.

GIVING BACK THIS 
HOLIDAY SEASON
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New corporate office at 8815 Lima Road in Fort Wayne opening January 3rd.

Northeast Fort Wayne branch at 6342 Saint Joe 
Center Road opened November 14th.



Fort Financial’s Nominating 
Committee is currently accepting 
applications to fill two available 
positions on our Board of Directors.

Current board member incumbents 
seeking another term include:

Jeff Leichty
Bryan Sharp

Members who wish to be placed in 
the nomination must submit their 
resume and letter of intent to run for a 
position on the Board of Directors to:

Nominating Committee
c/o Fort Financial Credit Union
8815 Lima Road
Fort Wayne, IN 46818

Those seeking a positition on the 
Board of Directors must present 

the Nominating Committee with a 
petition bearing the signatures of no 
less than 1% of the total membership 
of Fort Financial Credit Union, or 500 
signatures (as outlined in Article VI, 
Section I of the credit union’s bylaws.)

All signatures must be valid Fort 
Financial members and must be at 
least 18 years of age.

Petitions must be returned to the 
Nominating Committee no later than 
5:00 p.m. on Friday, January 27, 
2023.

If more than two nominees are 
validated, a special ballot will be 
mailed mid- to late- February. The 
results of the election will be 
announced at the Fort Financial 
annual meeting on Tuesday, March 
21, 2023.

IMPORTANT NOTICE TO ALL MEMBERS

260.432.1561
FORTFINANCIAL.ORG

Fort Financial Credit Union  is a part 
of the CO-OP Shared Branch Network. 
Members  have access to more than  
5,000 locations Nationwide.

ANNUAL MEETING NOTICE

Fort Financial will hold its Annual 
Meeting on Tuesday, March 21, 
2023 at 4:00 p.m. at our corporate 
office at 8815 Lima Road, Fort Wayne, 
Indiana.

The event is free to all Fort Financial 
members.

To reserve your seat, please call (260) 
432-1561 or e-mail kelly.moore@
fortfinancial.org.

HOLIDAY HOURS

MARTIN LUTHER KING JR. DAY 

The credit union will be closed Monday, 
January 16, 2023. The Fort Wayne 
Illinois Road Meijer in-store branch will 
be open from 11 a.m. to 3 p.m.

PRESIDENTS’ DAY 

The credit union will be closed Monday, 
February 20, 2023. The Fort Wayne 
Illinois Road Meijer in-store branch will 
be open from 11 a.m. to 3 p.m. 


